
NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                                           SEPTEMBER  2017

Aggie Moms’ Clubs has been a tradition at Texas A&M since 1922. The purpose of this club is to 
support our students, learn more about TAMU and its traditions, build friendships with other moms 
and raise money for student scholarships.  Aggie Dads are welcome as well!  Thanks and Gig ‘em!

    Howdy!  Many of you know that I did not attend Texas A&M 
as a student but I am so proud to call myself an Aggie!  After the 
very stressful start to the school year, especially with so many 
Aggies impacted by Hurricane Harvey, I am so proud of all those 
that stepped up to help. That truly exemplifies the Aggie Way!                   

    We certainly did kick off our year with a great Howdy Dinner 
and I extend my thanks to the 2017-18 Board Members and 
generous donors who helped make our event a success.  We were 
delighted to welcome 19 new Aggie 
Moms and their students as well as 
Ian Moss and Connor Reid, TAMU Yell 
Leaders. They got us ready for Aggie 
football!   We recognized our 28 
scholarship recipients and also 
awarded Mrs. Thelma Ruth Childs the 
distinction of being our first Honorary 
Aggie Mom.  Her joy was another example of the Aggie Spirit . . . 

and that deserves an Aggie Mom Whoop! We 
have a fall schedule packed with great 
events. We can’t wait to see you    
September 21st  ~ Rebecca

Norma Lawson, left,  with Mrs. Thelma Ruth 
Childs at the Howdy Dinner in August after 
making her our first Honorary Aggie Mom.

Tyler Aggie Moms

Howdy Dinner Slide Show 

1st Meeting of the Year 
Don’t Speak Aggie? We will help you! 
Everything you ever wanted to know 
about Aggieland & more!!                       
Date: Thursday,  Sept 21 @ 6:30         
Pollard UMC Church Parlor                                                               
3030 New Copeland Rd                                                                          

Not a member of           
Tyler Aggie Moms?                                                                 
Here is a link to the membership form. 
Please Join Us!                                        
Tyler Aggie Moms Membership                                                                                            

Yes! It’s already time     to 
think about Finals!                             
Order  Goody Bags for the year for 
your Aggie.  In addition to getting an 
awesome assortment of items to get 
them through finals, it is delivered 
with an Aggie Mom hug!                          
Goody Bag Order Form                              

Butter Braids!  
Order forms will be available at 
September’s meeting and will be 
delivered November 2nd. This is a 
huge and delicious fundraiser for our 
group! Make your list!  

Help!  We still need 10 t-shirts for 
our annual t-shirt quilt. Please bring to 
the Sept meeting.  Our Garage sale is 
coming . . .  bring your donations! to 
meetings!  
Brags!                            
Jeri Kazlow’s recent graduate, Andrew, 
is engaged! Congrats to Andrew and 
his lovely fiancé, Dani!     

October Meeting: Andy Duffie. ’78, of 
The Century Tree Project.  Join Us!                                               

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK!                                                                     VISIT OUR WEBSITE

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=inToUjsWD3E
https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/
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https://www.facebook.com/Tyler-AM-Mothers-Club-953223908086627/
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